
 

All Events at Monroe Bible Church  
Are Canceled Until Further Notice 

 

Our office will be following the Safer at Home order of Governor 
Evers.  The office will be closed, but we will still be working, doing 
everything from home.  We plan to continue livestreaming our worship 
service at 9 AM each week; please stay tuned in case we need to make 
changes.  Everything will be uploaded to our church website by noon on 
Friday, prior to the Sunday service.  
 

At this time, Kristi is able to work from home, but Joan is not.  Please be 
respectful of that.  You may contact Kristi on her cell phone at 608-214-
4649 or by emailing office@monroebiblechurch.org 
 

The work of the church goes on, just in a different way.  Since we are not 
able to meet as a body, our giving was down significantly this past 
week.  Here are some different ways we are able to continue our giving:   
 

 Mail your giving to the church office. 
 Online Giving 

o Go to our church website, monroebiblechurch.org, and 
choose “Give” from the Menu on the left side of the screen,  

o Select “Give Online MBC on tithe.ly” (credit or debit card) 
o ACH forms available for download as well 

 Mobile Giving - Download the Tithe.ly App 
Google Play Store or App Store  
Search for tithe.ly and install  
Then Search for Monroe Bible Church  
Once you’ve found us, click “Give Now” 

 

These are unprecedented times, so we will navigate them together.   
 

Stay connected, Everyone! 
MBC Pastors & Staff 

 
“Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, to which indeed you were 
called in one body; and be thankful. Let the word of Christ richly dwell 
within you, with all wisdom teaching and admonishing one another with 
psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, singing with thankfulness in your 
hearts to God.” (Colossians 3:15-16, NASB) 

 

 
Worship Service live streaming on YouTube                                    

each Sunday at 9:00 AM.  Go to YouTube and search for 
monroebiblechurch (all one word) 

 
Our worship service will continue to be uploaded to our church website 

(www.monroebiblechurch.org) after the 9 am service.  
 

Please note that the sermon notes, Life Group study guide questions, 
bulletin, and children’s bulletins will be uploaded by                                                  

noon each Friday, prior to the upcoming Sunday service. 
 
 

Stay Connected! 
You are part of the body of Christ and need to stay connected to Christ 
and other believers.  Resist fear and panic.   Spend more time in God’s 
Word, praying, and singing together as a family.  Play together – don’t give 
the TV all your extra time! Call, text, and email others.  Check our website 
for updates.  We’ll get through this together!   

Due to the concerns of Coronavirus, Monroe Bible Church is 
committed to do whatever we can to help people stay healthy and 
slow the spread of the virus in our congregation and community.  

Our church is following all federal, state, and county health 
regulations and recommendations. 

Regulations are subject to change rapidly as more information 
continues to become available, so please stay informed.                                      

We recommend that you check the following                                           
websites for detailed information: 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/index.html 
(National Centers for Disease Control) 
 

https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/index.htm  (Wisconsin 
Department of Health Services) 
 

https://gcpublichealth.org/coronavirus/  (Green County Public 
Health Department) 
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“Therefore, my beloved brethren whom I long to see, my joy and crown, in this 
way stand firm in the Lord, my beloved.  Be anxious for nothing, but in 
everything by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be 
made know to God.  And the peace of God, which surpasses all comprehension, 
will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.”  (Philippians 4:1 & 6-7 
NASB) 
 
 
 
“Peace I leave with you; My peace I give to you; not as the world gives do I give 
to you. Do not let your heart be troubled, nor let it be fearful.”  (John 14:27, 
NASB) 
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Sunday Worship Service Live Streaming on YouTube at 9:00 am 
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2613 8th Avenue, Monroe, WI 53566 
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office@monroebiblechurch.org 
www.monroebiblechurch.org 

Elder & Deacon Recommendations Continue - The Constitution 
and Bylaws of Monroe Bible Church allow the congregation to 
recommend the names of those whom they believe are qualified 
and able to serve as an Elder or Deacon of the church.  Our annual 
process is underway.  
 

If you would like to recommend someone as an Elder or Deacon, 
please contact Kristi or email the church office and we can email, 
or mail, you a recommendation form to fill out.  Please email that 
form back to pastordan@monroebiblechurch.org or mail it to the 
church office, Attn: Pastor Dan (2613 8th Avenue, Monroe). 
 

There is no need to recommend those individuals who already 
serve. Recommendations must be received by Sunday, April 5th.  
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